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June 14, 1988

Dr. Hector Garcia -
1350 Bright -
Corpus Christi, Texas ·78405

Dr. Garcia:

It was a pleasure reading about you and your accomplishments in the May 22,
1988, issue of the Dallas Morning News.

With the ever growing number of minority professienals who leave their
community and forget those who have struggled so that they could reach
success in life, it was refreshing to read about someone like yourself.
Your unselfish behavior speaks highly of you to say the least and is what
we use at this non-profit non-political organization to show what hard
work can accomplish.

Please keep up the fine job and we at Americans for a Better America wish
you continued success in all areas of your life.

Refpeptfully,

C 1 Cy/~
~Affdrew C. Jones
President/Founder
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